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02 September 2025 

Dear Parents and Care Givers, 

It is with great pleasure that I have taken on the role as Trinity St Stephen’s new headteacher.  

Mrs Louise Lovegrove, my very experienced and valued predecessor, and I committed to a comprehensive 

handover during the last term of the school year.  It is my intention to continue her work and stay aligned with 

the school’s long-standing vision and values. As a community we will of course be ensuring our school moves 

forward, grows and develops to be the best educational setting we can be. 

Our start of the Autumn Term has been very positive, pupils, staff and parents have been seen with smiles and 

an eagerness to come into school.  

I would like to thank everyone for the warm welcome given to myself and Bandit our school learning support 

dog. It has been a pleasure meeting so many of you while on duty at the school gate over the last two days. 

Children from Year 1 to 4 have been making sure for our new pupils across all year groups have felt welcomed 

and safe they have also taken it upon themselves to ensure our very young foundation children have had the 

best start to their life at Trinity St Stephen. 

Should you have any queries regarding uniform requirements our uniform policy can be found on our school 

website. The TSSSA hold regular sales of pre-loved school uniform. Please look out for these. Families are 

welcome to take from our stocks and give a small monetary donation if possible.  

All children need a named waterproof coat in school every day please. We all know in our beautiful country we 

can have four seasons in one day! 

Regular year group newsletters and headteacher’s newsletters are published on our website. In the 

headteacher’s newsletter useful dates of events will be included. 

Kind regards, 

Linda Pennington 

Linda Pennington 

Headteacher 
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Dates: 

03 September 2025 Staff Inset – Training/Planning & Preparation 

04 September 2025 Welcome back to school – Headteacher’s Assembly 

05 September 2025 Celebration Assembly 

08 September 2025 Full School Return – After School Activities Begin for the term 

25 September 2025 Family Worship – 9am - St Stephen & St Agnes Church, SL4 5DA 

16 October 2025 Year 4 Class Assembly 9am - St Stephen & St Agnes Church (Year 4 Parents 

and Caregivers invited) All children attend. 

23 October 2025 Harvest Thanksgiving – 9:30am – Holy Trinity Church – Families Welcome. 

27 November 2025 Family Worship – 9am - St Stephen & St Agnes Church, SL4 5DA - Advent 

5th December 2025 Family Christingle Service – 2:30pm - St Stephen & St Agnes Church, SL4 5DA 

11th December 2025 KS1 Nativity – 6PM - St Stephen & St Agnes Church, SL4 5DA 

17th December 2025 KS2 – Christmas Concert – 2pm - St Stephen & St Agnes Church, SL4 5DA 

20th December 2025 Term Ends 

06 January 2025 Staff Inset 

07 January 2025 Pupils Return for Spring Term 2026 – Happy New Year! 

 

Please note additional event key dates for the Autumn Term may be added to future newsletters – do ensure 

you check weekly and note any changes in your diary. 

 


